
 

 

4th February 2025  
 
 
Deputy Sorca Clarke 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
sorca.clarke@oireachtas.ie. 
 
 
PQ ref 46367/24 
 
Dear Deputy Clarke,   
 
I refer to your representation, PQ ref 46367/24, ‘To ask the Minister for Health the number of 
international recruitment fairs to the UK where officials from Mullingar Regional Hospital were 
present seeking to recruit additional doctors, physiotherapists, nurses and so on to work in the 
hospital in 2023 and 2024’ 
 
Regional Hospital Mullingar can advise: 
 

 Medical Manpower Manager attended a Medical Jobs Fair at the Park Plaza Victoria Hotel 

in London on 28th November 2023 in conjunction with IEHG.  

 

 Director of Nursing attended Medical Jobs Fair in Glasgow in 2023 in conjunction with 

IEHG.   

 

I trust this information is helpful to you.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 

 
Ms Margaret Kelleher 
Hospital Manager 
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